
 
 

West Coast Huron Energy Inc. 
57 West Street 
Goderich, ON 
N7A 2K5 
 
 
April 10, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Re: Confirmation of Accuracy of Draft Rate Order for Distribution Rates Effective 
May 1, 2012 EB-2011-0203 
 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

On April 4, 2012 the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued its Decision and Order 

with respect to West Coast Huron Energy Inc.’s application for distribution rates 

effective May 1, 2012. As a condition of the order West Coast Huron Energy Inc. is 

required to file written confirmation assessing the completeness and accuracy of the 

draft Tariff of Rates and Charges, or provide a detailed explanation of any inaccuracies 

or missing information, within seven (7) calendar days of the date of this Decision and 

Order.  

 

West Coast Huron Energy Inc. hereby confirms that it has reviewed and, subject to the 

exception below, verified the accuracy of the decision and draft rate order. West Coast 

Huron Energy Inc. finds the draft rate to be otherwise complete and accurate. 

 

West Coast Huron Energy Inc. notes that the second listed Loss Factor on page eleven 

of the Tariff of Rates and Charges reads in error “Total Loss Factor – Primary Metered 



Customer < 5,000 kW 1.0145” and should read “Total Loss Factor – Secondary Metered 

Customer > 5,000 kW 1.0145” 

 

This document is being filed pursuant to the Board’s e-Filing Services.  

 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
 

Wally Curry, Director of Strategic Relationships 
wcurry@erthcorp.com 
(226) 234-4102 
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